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NEWS RELEASE

Release Number: 2022-97 Date: November 21,2022

DWC issues Notice of Modification to Text of Proposed Action regarding
Workers’ Compensation - Qualified Medical Evaluator Regulations

The Division of Workers’ Compensation (DWC) has issued a notice of modification to text of
proposed action proposing updates to Form 31.5 and Form 108, which were the subject of a public
hearing on November 15, 2022.

The updates can be found on the DWC website. The proposed modifications are indicated in blue
text with strikethrough if text is removed and blue text with underline if text is added.

Members of the public may provide written comments relevant to the proposed changes from
November 21, 2022 through December 6, 2022.

Written public comments can be submitted via US mail, facsimile transmission (FAX) or by email
until the end of the day on Tuesday, December 6, 2022 to the attention of:

Maureen Gray, Regulations Coordinator
Department of Industrial Relations

P.0. Box 420603

San Francisco, CA 94142

Fax: (510) 286-0687

Email: dwcrules@dir.ca.gov

Copies of all documents related to this rulemaking may be found on the DWC website.

The California Department of Industrial Relations, established in 1927, protects and improves the health,
safety, and economic well-being of over 18 million wage earners, and helps their employers comply with state
labor laws. DIR is housed within the Labor & Workforce Development Agency




